
 
Sunday Worship May 15th @ 10:30am 

 

Lay Leader:  Deb Glancy 
Head Usher: Mark Flecchia 
Ushers:  Mark Flecchia-Volunteer needed 
  John Heald-Everett Langley   
Collector:  Everett Langley 
Church School: Larainne Wilson-Hilary Bonnell 
  Aimee Tredeau 
Nursery: Sheri Wilson-Donna Flecchia 
Coffee Hour: Tina Brierley 
Bakers:  Tina-Lynn Tirrell-Anne Stafford 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Tuesday May 10 
Missions Meeting 10:00am 

True North Pastor Hours 4-6pm 
Wednesday May 11 

Crafting for a Cause C4C 1:00pm 
Junior Choir 5:45pm 
Adult Choir 7:15pm 
Thursday May 12 

True North Pastor Hours 9-11am 
Saturday May 14 

UCC Cleanup Day 9:30-2:30pm 
Sunday May 15 

Meditation 8:45am 
Worship-Baptism-Church School 10:30am 

Called to Care Meeting 11:30am 
 

*Our services air on BCAT Mondays 4:30pm 
and Sundays at 6pm 

 

True North Pastor Hours are on Tuesdays 4-6pm.  
Then again on Thursday from 9-11am. 

Come by and chat with Rev. Angela while enjoying 
coffee and conversation! 

 

 

 

Rev. Wells: 727-776-7892 

Church office: 781-272-4547 

Pastor: RevWells@uccburlington.org 
Music Ministry: music@uccburlington.org 

Office: uccburlington@gmail.org 

Website:  uccburlington.org 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/UCCBurlington/    

 

 
JOIN US ON MAY 14TH 9:30-2PM 

WE WILL DO INSIDE/OUTSIDE PROJECTS! 

 

 

FLEA MARKET 

SATURDAY, JUNE 4TH 9 AM – 2 PM 

RAIN OR SHINE 
Contact Tina to reserve a table at 

tedtina@rcn.com 
 

 

GIFT CARDS ARE AN ONGOING GIFT 

 TO OUR CHURCH 
  
When you buy or reload a gift card with Shop With 
Scrip, a percentage of what you spend comes back to 
the church. Our next round of ordering is timed 
perfectly for Father’s Day and graduations! Also,  
remember all the local stores, restaurants, gas 
stations and movie theaters that you frequent on a 
regular basis. 
  
 Order by      Cards Delivered by           
 6/5                             6/12  
  

PHP ANNUAL POSTAL FOOD DRIVE 

On Saturday, May 14th the US Post Office is conducting 

its annual food drive.  Volunteers are needed at St. 

Margaret’s Religious Education Building that day 

from 1-6pm to sort and check dates on food donated. 

  

THEN…on Friday May 20th from 9am-1pm help is 

needed at the Food Pantry located at St. Mark’s 

church to help shelve food being transported from St. 

Margaret’s. 

  

If you can help, please contact Judy Walsh at 

judyw621@gmail.com or call her at 617-797-6786.  

Thank you! 

  

 Continued…. 
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TIPS FROM THE GREEN TEAM! 

The Green Team now has a bulletin board in the 

hallway. Anyone interested in helping with the 

Pollinator Garden please look for more 

information there and sign up to help. We will 

need help watering and weeding throughout the 

summer."   

  

May Green Tips:  

  

-Appreciate water! Droughts, pollution and 

accessibility elsewhere make potable water scarce. 

As we go into summer and the water-table lowers, 

remember to turn off the tap when not actively in 

use. Avoid lawn watering in the middle of the day 

(10am - 4pm) when it is the LEAST effective. Put a 

clock or timer in your bathroom to help keep shower 

usage reasonable. Pour buckets of cleaning water on 

your lawn or down the indoor drain where it will get 

filtered; pouring it into the street drain sometimes 

puts that soap directly into local wildlife water.  

 
 
 

 WE ARE STILL LOOKING FOR: 

 

Paid Nursery Attendant 

Paid Youth Coordinator 

Volunteer Nursery Coverage 

Volunteer Treasurer for the church 

 

Contact us at uccburlington@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BOSTN PRIDE DAY June 11th 

We are organizing a group from our congregation to 
march in the Boston Gay Pride Parade again this 
year.  We will be marching with the delegation of 
Open and Affirming (ONA) churches from the Mass  
Conference of the UCC. Pride is a fun filled day and it 
is open to EVERYONE.  There is a worship service  
in the morning and the parade kicks off at noon from 
Copley Square.  At the end of the parade route  
there is a big festival at Government Center with food 
vendors, music, entertainment and much 
more.  Participating in Pride is a great way for us to 
spread God's message of love and welcome for  
all people while demonstrating our commitment to 
being an Open and Affirming Congregation. 
  
In the coming weeks there will be more information 

and a signup sheet at coffee hour.   
If you have any questions see Sara Goodrich-Byers. 

  

 
 

INFANT/CHILD CAR SEATS NEEDED! 
Do you have an infant/child car seat taking up 
storage at your home? Here is a good place to donate! 
There is a great need in Mass for those families in 
need who cannot afford to buy one. Even if a family 
does not have a car, they cannot discharge a newborn 
from the hospital unless the family has a car seat.  If 
you can help, just drop it off at the church!  THANKS 
for your help! 
 

 

 

 

 

 


